
 

 

Year 7 Settling-In Evening 2025 

 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 7 Settling-In Evening on Monday 29th September 2025, 
from 5-6.30pm. 

 

The format of the evening will be as follows: 

• 4.50-5.00pm - Registration in main reception 

• 5.00-5.30pm - Presentation by Headteacher, Head of Year 7 and Deputy Head, 
Curriculum 

• 5.30-5.50pm - Presentation by PC Andy Cornall 

• 5.50-6.30pm - Drop-In session for families who have an urgent and important need to 
meet their child's form tutor 

 

Please complete this linked form to confirm your attendance: 
https://forms.office.com/e/GUKXEgsUNB 

 

Please note that the presentation by PC Cornall will contain some hard-hitting information on 
personal and online safety and is not appropriate for children to view or hear.  

 

We very much look forward to seeing you all again. 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FGUKXEgsUNB&data=05%7C02%7CKKenyon%40congletonhigh.com%7Ca820b834d0384ddf77f708ddec45b4e0%7C708be9710c324cd3a8a871f8e5ee43c8%7C0%7C0%7C638926507089779693%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pUdmVD39FpP1W4W2i%2BeigJNcyYubV%2Bps139MITYyFZA%3D&reserved=0

